
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Kieran Baker, 
Commission for Aviation Regulation, 
3rd Floor, Alexandra House, 
Earlsfort Terrace, 
Dublin 2.                                                                                 7th February 2007 
 
 
Dear Kieran, 
 
Dublin ATC (IAA) Response to Commission Notice 2/2007 
 
The Irish aviation Authority provides air traffic control services at Dublin 
Airport; our response to the questions posed by the Commission is as follows: 
 
It is the IAA belief that there is an excess of demand over the stated Summer 
2007 wish-list at Dublin Airport; indeed, the Commission Notice demonstrates 
in both Table 1 and Table 2 that demand exceeds capacity at varying points 
during the day 
 
We believe that this may give rise to significant delays, which would appear to 
be borne out by Table 3. As a result, Dublin airport requires coordination for 
the 2007 summer season otherwise the agreed and acceptable 10 minute 
delay will be exceeded. 
 
Malcolm Campbell 
 
 
Malcolm Campbell 
General Manager, Irish Aviation Authority, 
Dublin Air Traffic Control Centre 


